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EXTERNAL 

Hi Eric and Gary….. 

I hope you both had a wonderful holiday. 

I am hearing a lot of concern regarding the Planning Commission “changing the element meeting schedule”.  I do 
understand that each PC meeting regarding the LCP is a continuation of the July meeting, but the public does not see 
it that way, and I know none of us want any ruffled feathers. 

May we talk about this at the next meeting, I think its 1/20/22?  Can we set a schedule and agree to not move 
elements ahead?  While many of our constituents have interests in the entire LCP, others have concerns, statements 
or expertise in specific elements and don’t have the schedule flexibility or time from work to attend or participate in 
all the meetings. 

Thank you both for your dedication and hard work! 

Sincerely….. 

Beth Bruzzone 
925 989 3674 
Bodega/Valley Ford CMAC 

Sent from my iPad 
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